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October	31,	2016	
	
Re:	 Safety	Standards	for	Maintaining	a	Preset	Conductor	‐	Certification	
	 	
Dear	Mr.	Kopp:	
	
On	October	28,	2016,	my	team	inspected	the	following	preset	conductors	to	evaluate	
if	they	meet	the	Section	4.a.	“Safety	Standards	for	Maintaining	a	Preset	Conductor”	
as	 included	 in	 the	 “Notice	 to	Operators:	 Procedures	 for	 Preset	 Conductors”	 dated	
September	 1,	 2016.	 	 Based	 upon	 these	 field	 inspections	 the	 following	 preset	
conductors	meet	the	requirements	of	Section	4.a:	
	
Razor	22D:		 	 2205a,	2701A,	2206B,	and	2704B	
Razor	25B:	 	 2451,	2450,	2449,	and	2550	
Razor	25N:	 	 2440	
Horsetail	07F:		 1840,	1837,	0638,	1838,	and	0637	
Horsetail	07G:	 1844,	1842,	1841,	0642,	and	0644			
Horsetail	07H:	 1845,	0614,	and	0646	
Razor	11F:	 	 0208B,	0207A,	1408B,	and	1407A	
Razor	11G:	 	 0211A,	1412B,	and	1411A	
Razor	11H:	 	 0213A,	1413A,	1416B,	0216B	
	
If	you	have	questions	or	require	additional	information,	please	contact	me	at	(970)	
407‐3008.	
	
Yours	truly,	
	
	
	
Kyle	Waggoner	
Field	Regulatory	Manager	
	


